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It has been a very busy term for the Green group!

In March, we welcomed Ms Cathy, our new teacher,
and said goodbye to Ms Ulrikka who left to have her baby.

We also welcomed three new friends:
Matthew, Reynolds and Martin .
We have talked about farms and where our food comes from,
our community and the jobs people do to help us, buildings,
and finally we will end the year with activities about the

World Cup (football/soccer).
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We had so much fun with the Yellow and

Blue group, doing games outside and
going on an Easter egg hunt.

Dressing up and
yoga are great for BPW
children to express &
themselves
creatively and to
gain self
confidence.
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Time is flying by and the school year is coming to an end|
Thank you all for a great year and I can't wait to see you again next year.

The rest of the term we will have fun with the Werld Cup. We will alse talk abeut
changes “what” will happen and “where” each of us will go over the holidays and in
the new scheol year. Children can find it difficult to cope with changes and need

to be supported and prepared for a smooth transition.

Thank you for your support and we wish you a lovely summer holidayl
Ereen Group Teachers.

Counting our
friends
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